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December 30, 2020 

 

Mr. David Chan, Admin for LAX-Community Noise Roundtable via e-mail  dchan@LAWA.org 

 

In accordance with the bylaws of the LAX-Community Noise Roundtable ARSAC requests two more 

years of continued membership commencing 2021 on the Roundtable with Denny Schneider as board member 

and Robert Acherman as the alternate.   

ARSAC is a California based 501c3 tax organization that has a 25 year history of promoting safety, 

security, and convenience of airports by working with community members and groups, airports, elected 

officials and governmental representatives, FAA, and airlines to protect and improve air commerce while 

ensuring minimization of impacts on communities surrounding airports.  

We look forward to seeing everyone at the January 2021 meeting and wish everyone a safe and healthy 

holiday period. 

 

Sincerely, 
  

 
 

 
Denny Schneider                                                  Robert Acherman 

President                                                               Vice President 

denny@welivefree.com  (213) 675-1817            racherman@netvip.com     (310) 927-2127    
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North Westdale Neighborhood Association 

P.O. Box 642522, Los Angeles, CA 90064 

 

December 30, 2020 

 

Mr. Denny Schneider, Chairman 

LAX/Community Noise Roundtable 

% David Chan, Environmental Specialist II 

Los Angeles World Airports 

Noise Management Section 

dchan@lawa.org 

Regarding re-appointment to the LAX/Community Noise Roundtable as an At-large 

member 

Dear Denny, 

This is my request for re-appointment consideration to the LAX/Community Noise Roundtable 

as an At-large member representing the North Westdale Neighborhood Association for another 

two-year term. 

I would like to continue to work with the Roundtable toward possible solutions that would 

reduce noise and air pollution from LAX. I have found the Roundtable to be informative and 

valuable for my understanding of airport operations and their impacts on communities and the 

environment. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Sincerely, 

 

Martin Rubin 

President, North Westdale Neighborhood Association 

Chair, NWNA Airport Committee 

Zone 2 Director, Mar Vista community Council  

Director, Concerned Residents Against Airport Pollution 

martinrubin@earthlink.net 

(310) 479-2529 

Electronic copy to: 

Denny Schneider at: dennyschneider@welivefree.com 
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